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Forty days following the Hyojeong CheonBo Special Event in Belvedere on October 5 and 6, the 

Belvedere Family Church hosted a National-Level Welcome Home Party on Friday, November 15 for the 

ancestors who were blessed and liberated at past events. 

 

Since the last CheonBo event, these ancestors have completed their 40-Day Blessing Workshop and will 

be coming home to their Hyojeong Wons to live together with their descendants centered on God. 

Participants inaugurated their Hyojeong Wons and welcomed their ancestors with a joyful and uplifting 

spirit. 
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